MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
Between
WESTERN NEVADA DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT
And
EL DORADO COUNTY, CALIFORNIA

This Memorandum of Understanding shall be between Western Nevada Development District,
704 West Nye Lane, Suite 201, Carson City, Nevada, hereinafter referred to as “WNDD” and El
Dorado County, California, hereinafter referred to as “County”.

The purpose of the MOU is to allow the County to contribute $5,000 in bridge funding
investment, per the letter the request dated January 14, 2011.

The bridge funding investment will help support establishment of the Tahoe Prosperity Center.
This Center is proposed in the Lake Tahoe Basin Prosperity Plan (LTBPP) as the mechanism by
which the recommended Prosperity Implementation Strategy is launched and moved forward.

In witness whereof, the parties whose signatures appear below attest to having the authority to

enter into this Memorandum of Understanding and agree that this MOU will become effective
upon approval by the Board of Supervisors.

El Dorado County, California Western Nevada Development District

Chair, El Dorado County Board of Supervisors Ron Radil
President
Western Nevada Development District

Date: Date:

ATTEST:
Suzanne Allen de Sanchez, Clerk
of the Board of Supervisors

By: Date:
Deputy Clerk
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